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2009 Officers 
Presidents Vice Presidents Secretary 

Shelly Kuropatwinski 

shellykuro@jesusanswers.com  

Since no one has volunteered, we 

will be asking for one-month 

VP’s.  The next 3 months are 

planned, but we need people to 

plan one month at a time. 

Linda Goforth 

GoforthLJ@Q.com 

 

Treasurer 

Cindy Murdock 

 (See info below) cmurdock@comcast.net 
   

   

   
 

Chairs 
Publicity Librarian Cluster Coordinator Webmaster 

Debbie Hyman 

debbyhyman@yahoo.com 

Jackie Young 

jnjyoung@msn.com 

Laura Erickson 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

Shirley Klosterbuer 

sklostb@earthlink.net 
    

Historian Quilt Show-2009 Membership  Block of the Month 

Linda Goforth 

GoforthLJ@Q.com 

Judy Verzino 

bverzino@q.com 

Libby Carlsten 

carlstens@msn.com 

Nicole Dunn and Pat 

Randall 

Nicole@dunnassoc.net 
    

Community Service Donation Quilt County Fair Newsletter 

This position is open.  This position is open. This position is open. Lyn Haval 

lhaval@hotmail.com 

Please consider volunteering!! Please consider 

volunteering!! 

Please consider volunteering!! Deadlines for Newsletters is 10 
days before each monthly 
meeting 

 

 

April Guild Meeting  

Apr. 28, 7 p.m. at United Church (LA)  

Guest speaker: Charlotte Angotti 
“Why aren’t you making more quilts?  I know you have the fabric!” 
She will show quilts not slides. She says the quilts can be 

touched and they can be photographed. She also says questions 

are welcomed during the lecture. In a slight change of plans, 

Charlotte will not be doing a workshop. The lecture will be 

her only appearance in Los Alamos.  We will have refreshments 

at the meeting. This would be an excellent meeting to bring a 

guest. Guests can attend two guild meetings before they are 

WARNING!!!  This vehicle stops at all fabric shops! 

warning 
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asked to join. Share your love of quilting and bring a friend 

to the meeting with you. 

 

Quilt show update from Judy: 
 

Stars of Enchantment Quilt Show will be held on Friday, Oct. 2 and Saturday, Oct. 3, 2009 

at Los Alamos Baptist Church.  Admission is free on Friday and $2 on Saturday.   LAP 

members’ Family Night will be on Friday from 6:30-- 8:00pm. Refreshments will be 

served. 
  
Donation Quilt top is ready.  The back is in progress.  How about Wednesday, April 29?  Let’s have a “sew-in” to 
finish up. 
Thank you to all of you who made a block and came to the “sew-in”.  I think you are going to love this quilt. 
We will show the quilt top at the Arts and Crafts Fair on Saturday.  A sign-up sheet will be posted at the next 

meeting.     
Here's a picture of the donation quilt progress after the March 28th session!!  As you can see, it is still in 3 
sections and no borders.  One more workshop and it should be ready for quilting. 

 
Speaking of sign-up we still need a coordinator for ticket sales.  This involves getting the quilt scheduled for viewing 
locally, Santa Fe, and Albuquerque, and County Fair time.  Quilters always help, we just need a facilitator.  Thank 
you very much. Tickets are ready. 
  
Pandy has arranged to have the Hoffman Challenge, The Peacock Collection, at the show.  I believe this is the 2007 
challenge. 
  
Don't forget we need both door prizes and silent auction items.  Save your books, magazines and patterns for the 
"green" table.  This is a give-away table. 
  
There will be a meeting of the quilt show committee at Pandy's Quilt Shop on Thursday, May 7 at 6:30pm.  All 

committee chairmen and any interested folk please try to attend.   We need to make sure everyone is comfortable 
with what they are doing. 
  
Oh, yes!! We also need your quilt at the quilt show,  sooooo keep a-quilting.      Judy Verzino 
 

Future meetings: 
May 26th meeting is at the White Rock Baptist Church. The programs will be a "4 corners 

demonstration". 4 different 15 minute demonstrations will be done and you will rotate 

through the four so everyone has a chance to see each in a small group. The four 

planned demonstrations are sashiko stitching, how to use paint sticks on fabric, yo-yo 

making with a yo-yo maker, and Electric Quilt 6. 

  

June 23rd we will have Michael Meyer of Santa Fe as our guest speaker and teacher. 

Her lecture is titled "Out of the Matrix". Her workshop is also "Out of the Matrix" and 

covers fabric inlay, appliqué and assemblage techniques. Her work will be hanging in 

the Mesa Public Library in Los Alamos in June with an opening set for Saturday June 6th 



from 2-4 pm. You can sign up for her workshop at the April and May meetings or by mail. 
 

 

Vice-President update: 
Since no one has stepped forward to assume either the first or second vice president 

offices, a solution has been proposed.  We need someone to volunteer to plan and host 

ONE (yes, only ONE) meeting.  Pandy has graciously taken care of the next three months 

(April, May and June) and we don’t meet in July, so we need someone to host August, 

September is the annual potluck. And we would need programs for the rest of ’09 as well.  

Please consider helping out—the past vice presidents can give ideas and long-time 

members can share what their favorite programs have been.  You have a couple of months 

to throw some ideas around…get a friend and jump in!!!  We need you!  Please talk to 

Shelly and let her know what month you will be planning.  You can be the “VICE-

PRESIDENT OF THE MONTH!!” 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration for Michael Myer workshop 

“Out of the Matrix” 
fabric inlay, appliqué and assemblage techniques 

June 24, 2009, 9 AM to 3:30 PM at the White Rock Baptist Church 

 

Cost is $45.  Make checks out to LAP 

Submit this form at a guild meeting or mail to: 

LAP   PO Box 261   Los Alamos, NM 87544 

 

 

 

Name____________________________________ 

 

 

Phone number____________________     Email _______________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Block of the month pattern on the following 2 pages.  If you have any 

questions, please see Nicole. 
 





 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

LAP Guild Calendar 
    

2009 Programs 
 
 Tuesday, April 28 (only).  Charlotte Angotti from Conway, South Carolina, will 

present her lecture entitled :”Why aren’t you making more quilts?  I know you have the 

fabric!”  (There will be no workshop.) 
  

Tuesday, May 26.  A 4-corners demonstration:  there will 4 stations with 4 different 

techniques demonstrated in a small group setting. 
 

Tuesday, June 23:  Michael Meyer will be presenting “Out of the Matrix” at the guild 

meeting and at a workshop on June 24 at WR Baptist Church.  Be sure to sign up. 

Michael will have a show of her work on display at the Mesa Library Gallery the month 
of June, 2009. 

 

If you have any ideas for presenters for future meetings, please talk to Shelly. 


